
Fiona Carson - Principal 

Save the Date 
 

October 
23 Grand Final Day Holiday 
26-28   Grade 5/6  Camp 
 

November 
3 Melbourne Cup Day 

30 Curriculum Day 
 

December 
17 Last day of School for 

students 
18 Student Free Day 

22nd October 2020 

Enrolments for 2021 Foundation 
students now being taken 

 

Please contact the office on 5722 1326  
or visit our website for more information  

Watch our virtual tour! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/appinparkps/ 
http://www.appinparkps.vic.edu.au/ 
appin.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

Hi Everyone,  
 

What a busy week we’ve had at Appin Park.  Alongside our normal classroom 
programs we have been able to provide several other experiences for our      
students in a covid safe way.  
 

The junior school was full of book week fun on Monday as students took part in 
several activities celebrating book week and enjoying sharing stories together. 
The activities continued to provide a time for students to mix with those from   
other classrooms with plenty of laughs and voices being heard.  Thank you to 
the junior school staff for their organisation. 
 

Due to remote learning we were unable to hold our traditional school athletics 
day last term.  In order to still have some sort of event we ran our mini Olympics 
yesterday, utilizing our beautiful, green oval. It was wonderful to see our         
students dress up in their house colours and support one another in a range of  

fun games and activities. A big thank you to Mrs  Martin 
and our House Captains for setting up activities and 
organising teams.  
 

Finally today we had a footy colours day. The final    
total, to be donated towards Foodbank was $513.80. 
Thank you to Mr Kerlin and 3/4K for helping organise 
the coin line and the longest kick competition on the 
oval. Unfortunately we were unable to have the         
traditional staff versus student footy game due to covid 
restrictions. 
 

Next week will see our grade 5/6 students head off on 
camp with their teachers and support staff. We wish 
them a fun and happy camp and look forward to      
hearing all the stories upon their return.  
 

Tuesday will see the first of our Foundation transition 
days for 2021 students. If you are yet to enrol your   
foundation student please contact the office.  
 

          Enjoy the long weekend! 

Housekeeping Matters 
If you borrowed a laptop during remote learning and haven’t returned it, please do so ASAP.  

There are still a few chocolate boxes outstanding.  Please return chocolates and/or money.  

Please contact the office if you are unsure if you have returned these.   

https://www.facebook.com/appinparkps/
http://www.appinparkps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:appin.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


Appin Park 

Mini Olympics 



This Week at Appin Park! 

Great work everyone.  The money raised will 
provide over 1,000 meals for people in need.   



 


